
Notice from the trustee to all recognized creditors re envisaged final distribution 
 
The trustee intends to make a final distribution this year to all recognized creditors in the 
bankruptcy of Indover Bank. 
 
Therefore, all recognized creditors in the bankruptcy of Indover Bank are requested to inform 
the trustee of any changes in address or bank account details via this e-mail address: 
info.indover@stibbe.com. 
 
Amsterdam, 6 February 2023 
 
Karen Harmsen 


